
KINGSVILLE TOWNSHIP SPECIAL MEETING 

AUGUST 2, 2010 - 7:00 pm - KINGSVILLE FIRE HALL 

A special meeting of the Kingsville Township Trustees was called to order by Mr. Doug 
Reed, Chairman. This meeting is for the purpose of completing the levy paperwork now 
that certification from the Auditor has been received and passing the resolution for them 
to be taken to the Board of Elections. 
Present were: Mr. Doug Reed, Mr. Darrell Ensman, Mr. Dennis Huey, and Fiscal 
Officer Debbie Ball. 

OLD BUSINESS: 

NEW BUSINESS: 1) Mr. Huey gave report on the certification from the Auditor for what 
each levy would bring in for revenue at the replacement and renewal mils. The papers 
also state what the total tax valuation for the subdivision is. 
The estimated combined tax revenue for the 1.5 Road and Bridge Renewal is 
$46825.62. 
The estimated combined tax revenue for the 1.5 Fire and EMS Replacement is 
$50772.62. 
The estimated combined tax revenue for the 4.0 Road and Bridge Replacement is 
$135393.33. 
The total tax valuation of the subdivision used in calculating the estimated property tax 
revenue is $33,744,570.00. 

2) Mr. Huey made a motion to adopt a Resolution to place on the November 2010 
ballot, for a term of 5 years, a 1.5 mil Road arid Bridge Renewal Levy; Mr. Ensman 
seconded; all yes. 
3) Mr. Huey made a motion to adopt a Resolution to place on the November 2010 
ballot, for a term of 5 years, a 4.0 mil Road and Bridge Replacement Levy; Mr. Ensman 
seconded; all yes . 
4) Mr. Huey made a motion to adopt a Resolution to place on the November 2010 
ballot, for a term of 5 years, a 1.5 mil Fire and EMS Replacement Levy; Mr. Ensman 
seconded; all yes. 

Once adopted and signed, a copy of each resolution will be taken to the Board of 
Elections in Jefferson and filed for the November ballot. 
The resolutions were signed by all parties. Mr. Huey will take them to Jefferson 
tomorrow and get them filed. 

With no further business to address, Mr. Reed moved to adjourn the meeting; seconded by Mr. 
Huey; all yes. 

Doug Reed, Chairman Deborah Ball, Fiscal Officer 




